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Dear Hﬂwtl'd:

| would like 1 congratulate
you on your editorial of
September 22, and | appreci- -
ate the foct your paper is
able to say those things
that have 1o be said.

| am inclined to agree that
a regional concepf must be
considered in approaching
problems and  providing
solutions, whether it be from

the Indion desks or revamp -

ing the present set_up.

Sincerely,
Mr. Richard Stitnt
S. E. Coordinator



